
 

 

Question – While reviewing my children's grade book link on the parent portal I see that many of 

the teachers do not utilize this tool.  There are no grades posted for most of the High School 

classes. I believe this is a vital tool for parents. The district is spending the money for this tool & 

it is not being used to the full potential.    Can you advise if there is any thought about having 

this be a mandatory part of our teachers’ requirements? 

 

 

Answer – Unfortunately, although we encourage teachers to use the grade book feature, it is not 

part of their contract and many teachers have chosen not to use it.  However, many teachers 

are using e-boards to post assignments and information about their classes.  

 

 

 

 


